
2018 – 2019 Marquee Sponsor Ad Here!!!! 
 

Proceeds will be used for Children of First Responders 
Scholarship!  

 
Bids now accepted: Advertisement for HGCAA Monthly Newsletter 

for 2018-2019. 
 

Bids are now being accepted for annual marquee placement on the HGCAA website and 
newsletter.  The minimum bid is $500. The winner with the highest bid will be notified by 
the Treasurer before December 11, 2018 at 5pm.  You get one bid, so make it count!   
 
Refer to the most recent HGCAA Newsletter to see how the ad will look. Next to the cover, 
it is the most prominent spot in the Newsletter. Don't miss out on this opportunity.  
 
Other advertisement spots are $300/yr. Regular ads are 5” wide by 7” tall and will move 
around as content dictates. 
 
The revenue generated by our Newsletter helps support our Association, Scholarships 
and the Industry. 
 
 

 
 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001o1EFfB20bxYp4-i_U4pRkIboPpToT52MxML67MgxQNZLW1WR6Rg4fvEfWh1xmTNNFVT1GbMFuMqZWXUQpW9XY9SIhdZli6bAMMjq101qVEUcanmoU5e2pvOeexbQL48_h4FZtXaXoD-Ed0tNv2dmSrNtHoJUCf7Q&c=9rQIOei01Ubqm8QCIcFmqRfvaRuUHauLFPx2nkS5bO904GBwvPpYyQ==&ch=3fz72VM3PAP8Rx3av0UnmbTLw5mXOcw1Wts06xiFs6FCDvSCWD7waw==

